
Aug  2024

For JK-G8
Students

we are pleased to partner with

PhoneBox, a telecommunications

company whose products are tailored

to the needs of international

students. Click here or Scan the QR

code below to begin the registration

process. for additional information,

Click here to Learn More.

All JK to G8 students must arrive and be

registered with the school, no later than

the last Friday of the month (Sept 27

2024) after the start of school. 

Students are expected to arrive and be

registered prior to the start of the

school year/semester/term to avoid falling

behind in their studies. Any delays in the

student’s arrival must be communicated

with us as soon as possible.  

Please confirm if your elementary school

has a dress code or uniform policy. 

Please refer to your school website for

specific dress code requirements.

(https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/)

remember to call your school and

schedule your final school registration

appointment with them before the first

day of school, which will be Sept 3 2024. 

Elementary School offices will reopen:

Aug 26, 2024

Please make sure that all required

documentation is provided; as advised by

the school and listed on the checklist

provided with your LOA.

https://gophonebox.com/activation/?bn=3375&i_rep=
https://ie.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Arrival_Guide_2024.pdf
https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/
https://ie.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/IE%20ELEM%20STUDENT%20Checklist.pdf

